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  I whole heartedly urge you to SUPPORT HB2965-5.   Moving to Oregon from the 

Atlantic Coast 35 years ago, I fell in love with the Pacific Ocean. Please PROTECT 

Oregon's coastal waters from the myriad harms of industrial aquaculture.  The 

SCIENCE available on this matter  implores us to do so.  PLEASE ACT NOW to 

prevent fish escapes and the terrible pollution that results from net pens or cages.  

CLEAN SAFE WATER is our heritage and OUR FUTURE. 

 

Thank you for SUPPORTING HB2965-5 a creating a positive future for Oregon's 

coastal waters and it's inhabitants.   

 


